
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

2025 HARNESSWEB FOAL REGISTRATIONS 
19 September 2025 
 

NSW Standardbred owners, breeders and Stud Masters are reminded that they are now 
able to register their 2025 foals online via their HarnessWeb account. 
  
Note that, should you be unable to register your foals online, you will need to contact the 
Stud where the servicing stallion stood for the 2024/2025 breeding season and request that 
a printed copy of the relevant Certificate of Service be made available to you. 
  
The above applies only to NSW standing stallions - all queries for stallions that stood 
interstate will need to be directed to the appropriate Stud or relevant State Authority (HRV, 
QRIC, HRSA, etc). 
  
Be aware that foals are required to be registered within four (4) weeks of a live birth. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Name: 

 
Grant Woottom                            

Position: Registrar                       
Phone: (02) 9722 6600 
Email: registrations@hrnsw.com.au                       
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